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We welcome and thank the Head of the delegation of Italy for the presentation of the national report.
My delegation commends Italy for implementing measures to support the participation of women in the labor market. 
We laud the government for the adoption of the National Action Plan against Trafficking and Serious Exploitation of Human Beings (2022–2025). 
My delegation notes steps taken towards the establishment of National Human Rights Institution and encourages the government to expedite the process. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Herewith We recommend the Government of Italy:
· To further strengthen targeted measures to ensure that women and girls with disabilities had access to inclusive education 
· To take steps towards the ratification of the Global Convention on the Recognition of Qualifications concerning Higher Education 
We wish the Delegation of Italy successful UPR.


